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The Lord’s Day     

 

November 19, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

TODAY 
8:30 and 10:45 = WORSHIP  9:50 = SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES 
6:30 p.m. – G-A Community THANKSGIVING service hosted by the 
Assembly of God on Leitersburg Street (across from the School Farm).  

Participation from various community churches … Thanksgiving music 
and message 
 
*NO services or activities at OUB on Wednesday evening.  May you and 
your family have a joyous Thanksgiving Day.  Our world is wild and 
wacky, dangerous and discouraging.  YET … God BLESSES US, and we 
THANK God! 
 
Last Sunday’s BUILDING ADDITION offering totaled $40,000+.  We are so grateful 
for this statement of support and interest in a future building renovation.  We have set a 
huge goal before us and we will continue to ask for your support in giving and 
fundraising.  The vote regarding this future project was 80% favorable.  Pray for God’s 
wisdom and direction for our Administrative Board and for this church family! 

   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Last Week…  

Attendance 248 

General   $ 6,823.00 

Missions   $ 1,869.00 

Building Fund   $ 36,808.50 

Sunday School   $    123.00 

DOXOLOGY (626) 
TE DEUM (719) 

PRAYER 
CHOIR ANTHEM “DOWN TO THE RIVER” 

KIDS KORNER 
WORSHIP CHORUSES 

BIBLE MESSAGE 
HYMN #315 

BENEDICTION 
 

WELCOME TEAM 
Nov. 19 – Scott Garling 
Nov. 26 – Gary & Grant Murray 
Dec. 3 – Tom & Christopher Keely 
Dec. 10 – Ben Widder 
Dec. 17 – Scott Garling 

Nov. - First Service Ushers 
Joel Leckron - Head Usher   
John Alleman 
Barry Elliott 
Larry Wingert 
Tom Keely 

Administrative Board minutes are 
available on the desk in the lower 
lobby. 

 



Pastor:  
David Rawley 
rawley@centurylink.net 
(717) 597-3211 
Youth Director:   
Josh Lance 
597-8525 ext. 12 
504-5604 (cell) 
joshlance85@gmail.com 
Secretary:   
Carol Schwalm 
office@greencastleub.org 
597-8525 
Hours 9 to 4 
Tues/Wed/Thurs.  
Building/Van Scheduling: 
Holly Ressler 
facility@greencastleub.org:  
597-8525  
Prayer Chain:  597-2531 
or Melarl@aol.com 

web site:  www.greencastleub.org  
 

Linda Helman, a long time OUB member, is currently in York hospital 
recovering from an auto accident (multiple broken bones).  If you 
would like to communicate your support to her, send a card to her 
home address:  325 S. Washington St. 

Greencastle, PA 17225 
 

 

WMF is inviting all ladies of the church to be part of our 

Secret Sister 2018.  Information and sign-up sheets are 

on the table downstairs.  Sisters will be assigned in early 

December.  For more information, contact Linda 

Dombrowsky (717-593-9784) 
 

 

 

TRAIL LIFE is in need of someone to provide leadership 

to teenage boys in our Trail Life program … including 

outdoor activities.  See Tim Ressler for details. 

 

 

REMINDER - Children’s Christmas program practice  
9:30 on Saturday, Dec. 2.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TODAY 

NEXT WEEK 
1st  
Nursery 
 
 
  

The Cloppers 
Tim & Holly 

Ressler 

   

2nd  Nursery 
Cindy Rawley & 
Connie Tracey 

Heidi Myers & 
Children 

Acolyte  
Caitlyn Horner (1st) 

Zion Lance (2nd) 
Ava Witmer (1st) 

Baylee Lopez (2nd) 

Greeters 
Steve, Abbey 
Oatman and 
daughters 

Jim & Kristin Hart 
Shirly Clark 

Prelude Nancy Taylor Latasha Davis 
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November 24, 25, 26 - RHODES GROVE DINNER 

THEATER presents “Bingo Spells Murder”.  This is an 

interactive dinner theater mystery.  Full of great 

characters, humor and rapid-fire dialog.  Tickets are 

$20.  Performance begins at 6 p.m.  Tickets can be purchased online 

at www.rhodesgrove.com or by calling 717-375-4162. 
 

 
 

ALL MUSIC CHRISTMAS SERVICE 

Dec 17, both services 

This special service consists of anyone from 

our church family sharing a special song or 

a story/poem.  If you are interested in 

participating, contact Daphne Murray (717-597-8830) 

 
 
 

SMALL GROUPS – Our Spiritual Care commission would 

like to revitalize our small group ministry in the church.  
If you are interested in starting or joining a small group, 
fill out the form on the desk in the lower lobby and drop 
it in the offering plate or in the church office. 

 

 
 

PECANS have arrived!  They can be picked up at the bottom 

of the stairs, in the basement.  Many thanks to Alma 

Hoffman and Trudy Ensminger for doing this fundraiser. 

 

 

Buy an ornament, bless a child.   
Alison Keely is involved in a ministry that 
helps impoverished areas by selling 

handcrafted items.  She has Christmas 
ornaments available to purchase to help orphans and vulnerable 
children receive food, shelter and education.  There is a display of 
the ornaments as well as order forms in the church library.  Any 
questions, contact Alison @ 301-733-3739. 
 

Planning is underway for 2018.  If you would like to 

be added to the prelude schedule, please contact 

Daphne Murray (717-597-8830) 

http://www.rhodesgrove.com/
http://informationaction.blogspot.com/2012_12_01_archive.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/4.0/

